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Congratulations!

You have successfully completed your GED! This is just the beginning of great accomplishments to come. Visit www.cwidaho.cc to explore more opportunities available for you at CWI. In honor of your achievement we invite you to participate in this year’s CWI Commencement Ceremony.

The ceremony will be held May 13, 2011 at 7:00 p.m. at the Idaho Center Arena. A full segment of the ceremony has been designated to honor our successful GED graduates.

To confirm your participation in the graduation ceremony you will need to complete the Commencement Participation Form included with this letter and return to CWI as soon as possible and no later than March 31, 2011. You may return it in the following ways:

· By Mail: CWI, Attention: Susan Nasburg, 6056 Birch Lane, Suite 100, Nampa, ID 83687
· In Person: Any One Stop Student Service Location or GED Testing Center
phone 208.562.2068

fax 888.562.0462 www.cwidaho.cc



Upon receipt of your Commencement Participation Form you will receive information for obtaining your cap and gown, as well as specific details about the ceremony. The cap and gown cost will be $25.00 and will be available for purchase through the Bookstore.

We look forward to celebrating this wonderful achievement with you. Your friends and family are also invited and encouraged to attend!

Sincerely,

Heidi Nash

GED Chief Examiner

Adult Basic Education

